
From: Koerner, Jeff
To: Scearce, Lynn
Subject: FW: Crystal River Units 4 and 5 Permanent Hydrated Lime Injection System - Update
Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 10:50:23 AM
Attachments: 2012-11-30 Permanent lime injection system schedule notif.pdf

Lynn please post this as correspondence with the project identified in the attached letter.
 
Thanks!
 
Jeff
 
From: Hunter, John J (Jamie) [mailto:John.Hunter@pgnmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 10:44 AM
To: Koerner, Jeff; DiBacco, Erin
Cc: Henry, Danielle D.
Subject: Crystal River Units 4 and 5 Permanent Hydrated Lime Injection System - Update
 
A quick update to the information in the attached letter regarding this project.
 
The installation of the permanent Hydrated Lime Injection System for Crystal River Units 4&5 is not
currently progressing as originally scheduled. The delivery of structural steel components required
to complete construction of the project is continuing to fall further behind schedule. The current
estimated in service dates for the permanent systems are as follows:
 

·         Late May for Unit 4;
·         Mid June for Unit 5.

 
The temporary injection systems will remain in operation through completion of the construction
and startup of the permanent systems.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this information.
 
Thanks.
 
Jamie Hunter
Lead Environmental Specialist
Progress Energy Florida
Phone: (727) 820-5764
Cell: (727) 409-5829
John.Hunter@PGNmail.com
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